Total Golf Management

August Newsletter





Kate Mason - General Manager

Members and guests alike are fully enjoying their golf this year! It helps when the course is in such great shape, and that is a testament to the hard work Stevie and his grounds crew have put in over the past few months. Couple that with the friendly Tavern staff, Chef Lee's amazing food, and the tournament opportunities Landon has put together, and you have all the makings of a top-notch Country Club you can be proud to be a part of!

August kicks off our Membership Drive for 2020 and is a great time to introduce us to your friends who may not know about CWCC yet. Sign up now and get Tri-Member privileges at Pembroke Pines and Ridgewood, and play the rest of 2019 for FREE! We also have a new member referral bonus for existing members! With all this and more, there's no better time to become a member at Canterbury Woods Country Club!

-Kate





Landon Comeau, PGA Head Golf Professional

How great are the course conditions right now? Steve Glines and his team are doing a great job battling the heat and keeping the course green and it great shape.

We had a very successful Men's Invitational. Thank you to all those that participated, and congratulations to Jake Castricone and his guest Conor Oneil, who are the 2019 Champions. There was some great golf played by everyone! Thank you again and we look forward to this event again next year!

A big thank you to Erin, Lee and the Food and Beverage Staff who did an excellent job this weekend. There were a lot of compliments about the food and service; they have been a great addition to the team here at Canterbury Woods.

We are currently taking sign-ups for the Ray Roberts Cup Member/Member event August 24th and 25th. Call the shop or you can do so right online through the member login section of the website. This should be another great event for our Members!

Speaking of Members, there is no better time than now to get your 2020 Memberships! We are offering some great specials, like FREE Tri-Member privileges and FREE golf for the rest of 2019 for early sign up! Stop in the Golf Shop and see one of our staff members to get squared away and experience the difference in being a Member at Canterbury Woods!

Landon Comeau, PGA, Head Golf Professional



Steve Glines Head Superintendent

The course has been holding up really well this season with the fairways and greens holding up against the summer heat nicely! Keeping the course in great shape is an ongoing process, and lately we have been doing our due diligence to keep things in peak condition for you!

Nobody likes getting to the first green to discover that the greens have been punched. Here is our aeration schedule so you won't have any unpleasant surprises when you get to the course. We will offer discounts during these times, call the Pro Shop for more information on that.

We will be aerating the greens September 3rd and 4th this will affect the greens for about a week, weather dependent. We will send another reminder before we begin the process.

See you soon! - Steve



Gregg Ford Director of Marketing

I wanted to say that it was a pleasure to meet so many of the Members and their guests at the Men's Invitational! What a great weekend full of good food and good golf! Congrats to the champs, Jake Castricone and Conor O'Neil!

Our Membership Drive is going on this month and if you have ever considered becoming a member, the time has come! With the Tri-Member privileges to golf at Pembroke Pines and Ridgewood, and FREE golf the rest of 2019, this is the perfect membership!

For more details or to sign-up, call Kate Mason @ 783-9400 ext.7

If you would like to learn how you or your business can become an even bigger part of the Total Golf Management family for the 2019/2020 seasons, please send me an email at the address below: gford@totalgolfmanagement.biz



Erin Houston Food & Beverage Manager

We have been getting raved reviews on our food lately, I want to thank you all for the great feedback!

Chef Lee has really taken things up a notch in the kitchen and is introducing his latest creation, our new Burger of the Month! Each month Lee will feature a signature burger designed to tickle your taste buds! August's burger of the month: The Big Kahuna!!!

Remember, you don't need a tee time to stop by and enjoy some great, locally-sourced, five-star food! The Tavern is open to the public every day of the week!

If you are looking to have a business meeting, bridal or baby shower, retirement party, or other event, please reach out to Erin directly at (603)783-9400 ext.3 or email Erin at ehouston@canterburywoodscc.com



Tom Cleveland Outing Coordinator

Dates are still availble for the 2019 golf outing season. If you know anyone planning their company golf outing or fundraising golf outing, have them give me an email or call. tecleveland@comcast.net.

Cell: 603-496-6288